
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—  16th June 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have had a brilliant 

week including their trip to Beale Park. Their 

best parts were going in the paddling pool, 

seeing the animals and riding on the train.  

They have then been writing all about it in 

their Beale Park recounts.   

Next week,  the children are going to be 

learning all about The U.K and what makes 

each country special. In Maths, the children 

are going to be comparing lengths and order-

ing lengths.  

Also, they are going to be using all their 

knowledge about Beale Park to make a leaf-

let to interest people and make them want to 

visit.  

It is coming to that time of year where the 

children are becoming apprehensive about 

the move to Year 3 so we are going to be do-

ing lots of work with the children to support 

them with this transition.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Doodle 
Learning Maths homework and read dai-
ly. 

Children should complete one 
piece of homework each week 
from their Summer 2 Home-
work Menu. 

Spelling test is on a Friday 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: trustworthy  

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

20.6.23-  Learning together morning 

Star of the week:   

2Hawking: George 

2Franklin:  Johnny 

2Newton: Emelia  


